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I am in complete support of SB 1521.  Schools & school boards are supposed to be 

non-partisan.  By allowing boards to terminate employment of superintendents 

without cause we venture into a very slippery slope. Terminations without cause end 

up becoming politically charged, taking away the neutral, non-partisan stance the 

school board should be taking.   This is especially apparent in Newberg with the 

termination of Dr Morelock.   There is a large population of Newberg/Dundee 

voters/citizens/parents/school staff who see Dr Morelocks termination as a political 

move and not one in the best interest of our schools & students 


